
 
 

 

 

Ref. BIZ 007/2024 

 

 

July 2, 2024 

 

 

Subject:    Signing of the Linear Accelerator Contract 

  
To:            President 

                  The Stock Exchange of Thailand  

 

Business Alignment Public Company Limited (“the Company”) would like to inform you that the Company 

has signed the contract with 2 hospitals to proceed Linear Accelerator with details as follows: 

 

Description of Work: Contract of Linear Accelerator 

Value of Contract: 520,000,000.00 (including VAT and other taxes) 

Period of Work: 480 days 

 

The other party has signed and returned the duplicate of the contract to the Company. Therefore, the 

Company would like to disclose such information to the Stock Exchange of Thailand and the investors.  
 

 

Please be informed accordingly. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

(Mr. Sompong Chunekitiyanone) 

Chief Executive Officer 

 


